CARNIVAL CELEBRATIONS POSTPONED DUE TO ADVERSE WEATHER
Sunday, 07 February 2016 15:09

The office of local holidays of the Formentera Council has suspended today's Carnival
celebrations due to rough weather conditions. «If weather permits, Carnival will be held next
Sunday 14 February», declared the CiF's councillor of culture, Susana Labrador, who lamented
having to postpone the popular gathering. «<We hope everyone will come out next week, despite

the extra effort involved», she said, encouraging all who had prepared fancy dress costumes to
hold onto them. «We'll try again next Sunday», the councillor promised.




